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PLEASE TELL ME 
HOW TO GET TO 
WHERE I NEED 
TO GO

IS THIS THE WAY??

“Thus saith the Lord, stand ye in 
the ways, and see and ask for 
the old paths, where (is) the 
good way, and walk therein, 
and ye shall find rest for your 
souls, But they said, We will 
not walk (therein) “

Friend,
All men are lost, including 
yourself, until they are 
found(saved)by the saviour.

How many times have you 
journeyed to a new place and 
found yourself in need of 
directions? A strange feeling it 
is when you have seemingly 
lost your way.

In the book of John we read of 
how Thomas felt lost.     
JOHN.14:6

“Thomas saith unto him, Lord 
we know not whither thou 
goest;and how can we know 
the way?

If you as Thomas know not the 
way; How then can you get to 
where you need to go?

Dear Reader,

All roads do not lead to heaven. 
The bible says: PROVERBS 
14:12 “There is a way that 
seemeth right unto a man, but 
the end thereof (are) the ways of 
death. There is but ONE ROAD 
that leads to heaven, it is called 
the highway of Holiness. The 
bible says; Hebrews 12:14 
Follow peace with all men, and 
HOLINESS without which no 
man shall see the Lord.
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